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This bill will take the police out of the equation and turned a section of their police 

function to a group of unidentified "contractors". Who is going to make the decision 

on what qualifications these contractors need to have? The only role the police need 

have in this program is to rubber stamp the results from the contractors. 

 

I am also not happy that this bill will remove section 2,(1),(a),(C) on having an 

indicator of the actual speed of the vehicle visible to the driver. I think this is a useful 

preventative measure that could reduce the number of tickets. 


